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Donna Conkling

From: Mayra Rodriguez Valladares <mrvassoc@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2016 8:54 PM

To: Mayor; Donna Conkling

Subject: Updated Petition to Invalidate the Ryan Revaluation

Attachments: Petition Signatures.pdf

Dear Mayor Mark, 
 

I trust that you are well. This is the updated petition asking the Board of Trustees and you to invalidate the Ryan Reval. A 

couple of months, we already sent you a petition by residents who signed it at Village Hall in June. The one enclosed are 

of those residents who signed the petition electronically.  Even in September people were still signing the petition. 

 

Ms. Conkling, please include my email and this petition in the public record. 

 

Regards, 

Mayra  Kirkendall-Rodriguez 

 

www.MRVAssociates.com 

 
   
 

 


